






 

 

 

 
Private Bag X 447∙ PRETORIA ∙ 0001∙ Environment House ∙ 473 Steve Biko Road, Arcadia,∙ PRETORIA 
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Reference: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2016 
Enquiries: Ms Thobekile Zungu/Mr Seoka Lekota 

Telephone: 012-399 9573 E-mail: slekota@environment.gov.za 

 
Tanya Speyers   
SRK Consulting 
P.O. Box 21842 
PORT ELIZABETH  
6000 
 
Telephone Number: +27 (41) 509 4800 
Email Address:  portelizabeth@srk.co.za 
 
PER E-MAIL  
 
Dear Tanya 

 

COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT (BAR) FOR THE PROPOSED 

MELKHOUT SUBSTATION BATTERY ENERGY STORAGE FACILITY, EASTERN CAPE 

PROVINCE  

 

The Directorate: Biodiversity Conservation reviewed and evaluated the above-mentioned report. It 

was noted that the proposed development falls within the Critical Biodiversity Area category 1 and 

rocky outcrops which are of biodiversity importance. Therefore, the Directorate is not in-support of 

the proposed development because it will pose a threat to the above mentioned biodiversity sensitive 

areas.  

 

We request that a site visit is conducted together with the biodiversity specialist who conducted the 

assessment for the proposed development after submission of the final basic assessment report, in 

order for the directorate to issue a final informative decision.  

 

The overall biodiversity conservation objective is to minimise loss to biodiversity as much possible, 

within high sensitive areas. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Mr Seoka Lekota  
Biodiversity Officer Control Gr B: Biodiversity Conservation 
Department of Environmental affairs 
Date: 12/09/2019 
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